

Unifor Locals 114, 4050 and 4209

FINAL UPDATE

July 30th, 2020

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

With the finalization of the July 20th representation vote that was in favour of the Teamsters, we will no longer be your union representatives or bargaining agent.

This a somber time for us as we have represented TST / Porter for over thirty years, I have personally been involved first in BC and later in AB since 1998. The membership, committee members and elected representatives have been second to none, your dedication and drive to make your workplace better for all was always seen and appreciated.

Locals 114, 4050, 4209 and all the Unifor National Rep's wish the new combined TST – CF membership the best of luck and give you our full support.

In solidarity,

Todd Romanow
Unifor National Representative